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These tips may seem like common sense
but I hope that it helps you to have them
all in one place. You can use this list as a
checklist and a reminder of the things
that are relatively easy to do but can add
up to save big.  

There are many ways that we can cut
back without feeling the pinch and these
are the ones that should give you the
biggest push towards getting in shape
financially.  Happy saving!
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1
Take Care of Yourself

Minimizing doctor visits and medications
will save you big time especially if your
insurance is not all that great.

This all goes back to proper sleep, eating
healthy, and exercise.  

Save money and feel better.



2
Take Care of Your Stuff

I posted on Family Finance Works about a
guy who kept his old truck running for years
while saving him big time cash over time.

If you take care of your stuff then it will
take care of your wallet.  Keeping your
biggest investments and most expensive
things in good shape such as your home and
vehicle(s) will pay you back over the long
haul.

Click here for the blog post.

http://www.familyfinanceworks.com/for-the-long-haul/


3
Less Waste

Food is likely something that all individuals
and families could do better with.  

Do you often throw away leftovers?

Take those for lunch or make two dinners
out of one to save on your grocery bill.



4
Get On a Budget

Gaining some control over your money is a
must if you want to get free in life and in
your finances.

A budget is the only way to get control over
your money.  You must give EVERY dollar a
job.  

Click here for my simple budget
templates.



5
Home Water Usage

You may be surprised at how much you can
save by reducing your water consumption
for things.  Showering, brushing teeth,
washing hands, and washing dishes can add
up.

Pay attention to leaving the sink running
and make sure that you don't have any
leaks, especially from toilets.
  
I've installed 'low flow' shower heads and
faucets in our house that have saved
around $10 per month and many gallons of
water for our family of five.



6
Lights Out

Sometimes we'll leave the lights on in parts
of the house, like bedrooms, when we're not
in there.  This especially happens with the
kids if they're playing in their room and then
come into the family room to watch TV or
get into something else.  

You'd be surprised at how leaving the lights
on when not needed will affect your energy
bill.  

Also, you have several options these days
for more efficient light bulbs such as CFL or
LED.  These types are more expensive to
purchase but pay off in the long run due to
extended life and cheaper run cost.



7
Climate Control

Don't make yourself uncomfortable but set
your thermostat reasonably so that the
heating and cooling system (heat pump)
doesn't run as often.  

Determine a temperature range that
everybody can agree on.  For example, we
set our thermostat between 70 and 72 given
the outdoor climate and seasons where we
live.

Also, keep your filter(s) changed regularly
and have your system serviced to ensure
that it's running optimally.  This will save on
your monthly bill and extend the life of your
HVAC system, one of the more expensive
things to replace in a home.



8
Drinking Water

One of the top things that I often hear for
better health is to drink more water.  

Buying bottled water adds up so try drinking
your tap water.  It's typically got the
additional minerals that the purified water
doesn't have.  

You could add a filter to your faucet or get a
bottle with a filter to help with the taste.  I
know that some areas may not have the
best tasting water and adding a filter will
likely remedy that and save some money.



9
Eating Out

Eating out can be a biggie for many people.
 Going out to eat a few times per week may
seem harmless but it adds up and you can
save tremendously by cutting back on
restaurants.

Save going out to eat for special occasions
or a reward for reaching a goal.



10
Pack Your Lunch

How much do you eat out for lunch during
the week?  If you've got a traditional job
then you take a lunch break and have the
decision of eating out or packing.  

Pack some leftovers or something that
you've prepared at home to cut your lunch
budget in half.  You can even apply this to
family day trips to save on feeding the
family.  

Use that money to do something fun or save
it towards something that counts.



11
Plan Your Meals

By planning out your meals you'll be less
likely to make impulsive food purchases at
the grocery store.    

Plan for a week at a time so you can
minimize visits to the store.



12
Amazon

Think of items that you always buy such as
toilet paper, trash bags, or other everyday
items.  

With Amazon Subscribe & Save you can get
a discount and free shipping with Amazon
Prime by having items shipped on a regular
basis.  

You'll save on the product price, the fuel,
and the hassle of going to a brick and
mortar store to get these typical items.

Sign Up For Amazon Prime!

http://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B00DBYBNEE/ref=as_li_tl?ie=UTF8&camp=1789&creative=390957&creativeASIN=B00DBYBNEE&linkCode=as2&tag=femypi-20&linkId=K2URZRRORDVHGP57


13
Insulation

Your home could be losing valuable heating
or cooling due to poor insulation or cracks
in doors and windows.

Look into at least insulating around doors
and windows.  You can buy kits at your
local do-it-yourself store or hire somebody
to come in and fix you up.

You can even insulate your hot water pipes
by wrapping them if you can get to them.
 Water loses heat as it travels.  You'll use
less hot water if it maintains temperature.



14
Car Pool

Save wear and tear and fuel by riding to
work with a co-worker.  

Even if this is a couple of days per week
you'll still save significantly depending on
your commute length.



15
Coupons

If you're up for hunting and getting a system
figured out then you can save on many
items with coupons.  

If you get serious about it then you could
save big and many retailers are making it
easier with electronic coupon programs.



16
Rebates

Keep an eye out for mail-in and instant
rebates on items that you need.  You'll
typically get these with higher ticket items
such as electronics.

17
Buy Used

This is especially true for vehicles.  Buy
used to save on the big new car
depreciation hit. 

http://www.ebates.com/rf.do?referrerid=rT%2FEA9giJFMhMIcPuwS2Fw%3D%3D&eeid=26471


18
Tire Pressure

Maintaining the proper tire pressure can
save you money but is important for safety
as well.  Save on the life of your tires and
fuel by checking your tire pressure and
keeping them properly inflated.

19
Slow Down

By driving less aggressively you'll save
money on fuel and vehicle maintenance
over time.  Drive the speed limit, don't
accelerate quickly, and brake smoothly!



20
Cut The Cable

or
Ditch The Dish

Are the 128 channels that you don't watch
worth the big bill every month?  I would get
rid of it and move to a basic package.  

You can stream tons of content over the
internet that will keep you entertained and
informed.  Get rid of the high bill and go
with a basic high-speed internet package.

For a little extra content once you've
cancelled your overpriced TV package, sign
up for Netflix, Hulu, or Amazon Prime for
streaming.



21
Closeouts or Clearance

Consider buying items on closeout or
clearance.  There's nothing wrong with
saving on clothes.  Who are you trying to
impress anyway?

22

Find some family and/or friends looking to
go on vacation and willing to share a rental
with you.  If you don't mind the company
then this could cut your trip expenses in
half or more.

Group Vacations



23
Buy In Bulk

Buying at your big box stores could pay off
on certain items.  I've found that I can't
beat the price on quality paper towels from
my local big box store.  

Do your homework though.  Just because
you're shopping at a store that sells in bulk
doesn't mean that you're getting the best
deal on everything.



24
Your Local Library

Save on books, movies, and other
entertainment/educational benefits by
getting a membership at your local library.  

The library is also a great place to get some
peace and quiet so use it for that as well!



25
DIY

Instead of hiring somebody to do small
repairs and projects you could try it yourself
to save on the labor.  Watch a YouTube
video to learn how to install the new toilet.

Don't tackle anything dangerous though.
 It's not worth hurting your self to save
some money.



26
Deal Sites

Sites like www.slickdeals.net and
www.1sale.com are good if you're looking
for something specific and have the
patience to search and wait for a deal to
come up.

 Beware of buying refurbished items.  You
can get legitimate deals but be careful and
do your research.



27
Entertain At Home

Stay at home and entertain the family
instead of going out for a movie and dinner.
 You'll get more quality time at home and
will probably eat better as well.

28
No Gym Needed

Opt for working out at home instead of
paying for a gym membership.  You can do
plenty at home to stay in shape and save
the time/money of driving to the gym
several times or more per week.



29
Pay Stuff Off

Save on interest by paying things that
you've financed as soon as possible.
 Getting out of debt will save you money in
the long haul.

30
Car Insurance

Look into better rates on your car
insurance.  You see commercials all the
time from insurance companies competing
for your business.  Be sure to check out the
details from the competition to make sure
that you're comparing apples to apples
when comparing policies.  



31
Employer Discounts

Check with your employer to make sure
that you're taking advantage of all of the
discounts that are part of your 'benefits'
package.  

You may be able to get a nice discount on
cell phone service, computers, and vehicles
to name a few.



32
Negotiate

Call your utility providers to see if they can
give you a better deal.  Tell them that you're
thinking about switching to save some
money and see what they come up with.  

This will work with credit card companies
as well to see if you can lower your interest
rate so that you can get rid of your cards
more quickly.  

You could even engage services such as
BillCutterz.com to help out with the
negotiations.



33
Communicate!

By communicating with your spouse and
deciding on purchases you'll make better
spending decisions.  This is akin to creating
and following a budget but kicking it up a
notch.  Even while abiding by a budget you
should discuss all purchases (there may be
a few exceptions) with your spouse.  

Allow a cool off period before buying big
stuff like TVs, cars, fur coats, and so on.
 I'm just kidding about the fur coats but by
all means, reward yourself a little for all of
the saving that you're doing!  

If you're single then bounce your purchase
off of a trustworthy friend or loved one
before pulling the trigger.


